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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

“Drunk driving isn’t an accident; it’s a decision that’s made without concern for the safety and well-being of 
others. Make one New Year’s Eve resolution early – don’t drink and drive.” – Mike Woods, Lawyer 
 
Designating a sober driver has never been easier thanks to the Safe Night Cab Ride Program sponsored by 
Woods & Woods Injury Lawyers. Entering its 17th year of service, the program provides free cab rides home for 
those who have been drinking or who don’t feel they have a safe way home this New Year’s Eve. 
 
Need a ride? Here’s How 
Safe Ride will be available in Evansville and Newburgh, Indiana from 11 p.m. on Wednesday, December 31, 
2014 through 4 a.m. on Thursday, January 1, 2015. 
 
To request a free cab ride home in Evansville or Newburgh, call Unity Taxi at (812) 421-9999 and tell them 
Woods & Woods Injury Lawyers is picking up the tab. Please remember: 
 

• Cab rides are provided to adults who otherwise might attempt to drive home after drinking. People 
MUST call Unity Taxi and mention the Safe Ride program to get a free ride home. 

• Cab rides are provided from a bar or restaurant to an individual’s residence – not to other drinking 
locations. 

• Due to the high number of ride requests on New Year’s Eve, rides cannot be guaranteed to everyone 
who calls; however, every attempt will be made to accommodate all requests.  

 
About Woods & Woods 
Based in Evansville, Indiana, Woods & Woods Injury Lawyers is a family-operated law firm dedicated to 
presenting the rights of individuals injured or disabled by the negligent conduct of others. Since its establishment 
in 1985, Woods & Woods lawyers and staff members have actively participated in the well-being of the 
community through many projects and by annually sponsoring the Safe  Ride program. Visit 
WoodsLawyers.com to learn more. 
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